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 REVIEW OF SERVICES FOR PEOPLE WITH A 
LEARNING DISABILITY – CABINET’S RESPONSE 

Report By: Director of Adult and Community Services 

 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To consider Cabinet’s response to the recommendations made to it in the Scrutiny 
Review of services for people with a learning disability. 

Background 

2. In July 2006 this Committee approved the findings of the Scrutiny Review of the 
services for people with a learning disability.  

3. Cabinet considered its response to the findings on 12th October 2006 

4. This Committee agreed in July that the Executive's response to the Review including 
an action plan be reported to the first available meeting of the Committee after the 
Executive had approved its response; and that a further report on progress in 
response to the Review  then be made after six months with consideration then being 
given to the need for any further reports to be made. 

5. Cabinet’s response to the Review as reported to and approved by Cabinet is 
appended. 

6. The report elsewhere on this agenda on future social care needs for older people and 
adults with learning disabilities complements the Committee’s review. 

7. It is also important to advise the Committee that confirmation had been received that 
the Commission for Social Care inspection will be carrying out an inspection of the 
Council’s Learning Disability Services in January 2007.  Members will be kept 
informed of the inspection.  

 RECOMMENDATION 

THAT Cabinet’s response to the findings of the review of the services 
for people with a learning disability be noted, subject to any comments, 
which the Committee wishes to make. 

 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

• None 


